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Labor Relations Co-Chair Discusses Risks with Worker
Productivity Tracking
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In an interview with Law360, Steve Bernstein discusses the development of new tools aimed at

monitoring and tracking worker productivity. Some attorneys and union activists believe the tools

raise many issues in the collective bargaining context and raise privacy concerns when the systems

come into workers’ homes.

Steve explains that employers with “unionized workforces will likely have an obligation to bargain

before implementing productivity monitoring tools that could lead to discipline. Employers must

proactively explain to workers why they want to implement the technology and how they intend to

use it.”

To read the article visit Law360 (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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